
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Christine Arbo Peck.

DIGEST
SB 51 Original 2019 Regular Session Hewitt

Present law requires an applicant for the certified medication attendant drug administration training
course to be a citizen of the United States and a resident of Louisiana. Proposed law clarifies and
expands the citizenship requirement to allow for a citizen of the United States, a United States
national, or an alien lawfully admitted for permanent residency in the United States. Proposed law
repeals the state residency requirement. Proposed law retains the additional eligibility requirements
for acceptance into the drug administration course set forth in present law.

Proposed law makes technical corrections to the eligibility requirements retained from present law.

Effective August 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 37:1025(A))


